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Servic es

Sunday

Sunday-

Sunday
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23rd November

JOth November

7th December

Sunday 14th December
Sunday 21st December
Wednesday 24th December

(Christinas Eve) ,.
Thursday 25th December

Sunday 28th December

10am Family Service
7pm H.C.
9am H.C.
7pm EP .and HC for St.Andrew

11am M?
7pm HC
10am Family Service
11am Carol Service
11.30pm HC

Sam HC at Harleston
10am Family Communion: Onehouse
11am Family Service: Finborough

followed by short communion
servi ce

10.30am Family Communion for all
three parishes

Wine and Cheese Party - SATUEDAY 6th DECEMBER

Tickets at £1.50 (£1 if under 16) and Draw Tickets are available
from church members. Gifts for the Tombola and offers of help
with the food -will be welcome. Come and support us and help us
to balance the books before the end of the year.

Weddings at Finborough

Saturday 20th December at 1pm - Kimberley Denny (granddaughter
of Mrs.Loades of Church Road) to Roy Allen of Hadleigh.

Tuesday 30th December at 11.30 am - Patricia Graham of Harleston
to Robert Montgomery of Stowmarket.

Church Fees

The statutory fees for weddings and funerals are being increased
from 1st January, I981t Marriages from £24 to £30, Funeral
service from £16 to £20 and Burial from £5 to £6.50. Fees for
monuments are also increased by about 30 per cent. Full details
are available from the Vicar.

Hugh Wake, Vicar

WOMEIT'S INSTITUTE

At our October meeting we had an excellent talk by a member of
the Stowmarket Red Cross on First Aid in the home.

I would like to thank all members for their help in making our
Harvest Supper such a success, with special thanks to Miss
Marlowe and ?fiss Le Feuvre and Miss Ford for the entertainment.

Marigold Wake, President
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PETTI¥ARD HALL MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE
** » •

* i '•Whist Drive •- •
ii

Six tables of players came on 24th October. Cur thanks go to
Mr.L.Barber of Stowmarket who ran the Whist Drive,, far us and
the generous individuals who provided the priz.es and the raffle.

Bonfire Barbeque , f

We are looking forward to our Bonfire Barbeq.u-e on Saturday
8th November at c.30 pm.

Mr.R.Dunning has very kindly lent us his field behind the
Church. Shiela. and John Ravenscroft are in charge of the
arrangements.

Clodhoppers in Concert

ITearly all the tickets are sold but some are still available
from the Chestnut Horse and the Shop. Unfortunately we are
limited to 100 seated in the Hall so we hope you will
understand if you are unable to obtain a ticket.

Exciting Forthcoming Production

If you would like to take part or help in any way do ring
Stowmarket 5535 and ask for Graham Hallett.

Pat-Smith, Chairman

BOYAL- BRITISH LEGION

The AGM of 16th October was very poorly attended; the officers
and committee were re-elected and the accounts approved subject
to audit. The next committee meeting is on Thursday 20th
Ho v ember .

At the Dinner on 15th November, when we celebrate our 35th
anniversary, members and wives will be entertained by the
Jubilee Players of Onehouse and we shall welcome our Founder
President, Mr^H.Rendle who now lives in Ear test".

Hugh Wake, Hon .Secretary •

PARISH COU1TCIL

e next Parish Council meeting will be held in the Pettiward
Hall on Friday, 23th November at 7.30 pm.

The Newsletter is published and distributed free of charge to
all houses in the parish by Great Finborough Parish Council

.
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